
SCC Meeting          January 13, 2023 

In Attendance: Erik Best, Bruce Collins, Liz Johnson, Pam Broadhead, Christine McKnight, Jenn Smith, 
Rachel Pehrson, Amy Wilde, Maggie Blau, Amy Glaubensklee. 

 

1. Review of Safe Walking Routes, drop off/pick up routes, other safety concerns on the school 
grounds. After meeting with the city in November, a change was made at the 48th W 78th S 
intersection. There is one guard crossing students east west on 48th. We still feel that having 2 
guards to cross 78th S would be the safest option for our students. Tree trimming around the 20 
mph signs has also been requested. Work orders have also been made for pothole repairs in the 
drop off lanes and a light post repair on Grizzly. We discussed that cones could be put on Grizzly 
way before the kindergarten drop off lane to increase the visibility at the sidewalk crossing 
there. Jenn and other administrators will observe that point and see if it would be a help. A 
reminder to parents that right hand turns from the school would make traffic flow easier and be 
safer was also suggested. Jenn will send maps and notes for further review. The school concerns 
report will be sent in Jan. 20. 

2. SNAP review- a reminder that COVID relief for school lunches has finished. Student families 
needing help can apply for the free/reduced meals through the school. Information available on 
skyward and through the office. 

3. Next meeting is April 7. The trust account and school test scores will be on the agenda. 

 


